
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

 
 

YEAR 6 MINI FETE 
FRIDAY 9 DECEMBER – 11:00am – 1:30pm 

 
 

The Year 6 Mini Fete is one of the biggest events on our school calendar and provides an 
opportunity for the Year 6 students to work together in teams to provide stalls, games and 
entertainment for all our students and their families. 
 
The Year 6 teachers and students are appreciative of any wonderful support able to be given by 
the Year 6 parents in the organisation of their child’s stall at the Mini Fete. Parents that can assist 
their child at their stall are asked to be at school on Mini Fete day from 10:00am ready for the start 
of the Mini Fete at 11.00am. 
 
Children may begin bringing in their stall items for storage at school from Monday 21 November.  
Items can be delivered to their class teacher. 
 
Year 6 children only are permitted to wear mufti clothing on this day. Children who are involved in 
some of the water based activities are advised to bring a towel. 
 
While the Mini Fete concludes at 1:30pm, all Year 6 children are required to remain at school 
until 3pm as usual to take part in the clean-up of stalls and playgrounds.  I ask parental 
co-operation in making sure this necessary task takes place, with all students here to 
contribute. 
 
Please contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions about your child’s participation in 
what will be a wonderful day. 
 

 
 

 
 
Natalie Mansour       Christopher Martin 
Principal        Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
1 November 2022 


